CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF VAN BUREN
BID INSTRUCTIONS FOR
PATHWAY DESIGN PROJECT

The Charter Township of Van Buren, will receive sealed bids for surveying, engineering,
and landscape architectural services for a pathway within the Township at the Office of
the Township Clerk, 46425 Tyler Road, Charter Township of Van Buren, Ml 48111 until
Thursday, June 23, 2022, at 12:00 p.m., local time. No Bids will be received after that

time.

Bid documents will be available on the Township website and at the Office of the
Township Clerk. Bids will be accepted only on provided forms. Bids must be sealed in an
envelope marked “VBT PATHWAY DESIGN PROJECT” and submitted to the office of the
Township Clerk. Bids will be publicly opened at 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 23,
2022.

The Charter Township of Van Buren reserves the right to waive any discrepancies or
irregularities in the bid. The Township reserves the right o reject any and all bids, and is
not required to accept the low bid. Bidders should direct questions and correspondence to
Elizabeth Renaud, Director of Community Services, at erenaud@vanburen-mi.org.
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